
 
 
 
 
Dear Family of Student(s) with an IEP, 
 
It’s report card time.  Here is a progress report on Individualized Education Plan 
goals based on your child’s specific needs.  Your child’s report card will be available 
in ParentVue.  The purpose of report cards is to share with you how your child is 
doing based on grade level standards.  The scale is: 
 
Academic Key  
3 - Meets grade level standards  
2 - Partially meets grade level standards  
1 - Does not meet grade level standards  
NA - Not assessed yet  
 
 
We know your child may not be meeting grade level standards because of their 
disability.  Therefore, spend more time looking at this Progress Report that outlines 
progress based on IEP Goals.  The progress report is aligned to your child’s day to 
day classroom learning. 
 
It is important to encourage your child by celebrating one area of strength from the 
reporting process and making a goal together for continued improvement.  This 
supports the growth mindset, which is a belief that success is based on hard work, 
learning, and perseverance. 
 
Please see your child’s teacher or Principal if you have further questions. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
The OHA Staff 

 
 


